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Amber Woertink 
Amber has done exceptional work over the past several years in support of the Board 
staff in many capacities. She is an honest, positive and diligent employee.  Even with a 
heavy workload, she keeps a positive attitude and is always willing to help her team, 
business partners, and other agencies. She has embraced the Work Force Planning 
Cohort and enthusiastically created vital documents to support our strategic plan for 
2017-2022. This data will help us in our hiring methodology now and in the future. 

Amber juggles many priorities while making herself available to all who need a question 
answered, help with HR activities, or research of any kind.  She fills many roles at the 
Board and oversees or assists with contracting, hiring, personnel matters, and work 
environment uplift, among many other extraordinary efforts. Amber deserves recognition 
for her optimistic attitude and continued efforts to ensure the Board maintains a positive 
and productive work atmosphere.   

Amber is the consummate team player.  Even if she does not have the answer to a 
question, she will do her best to find out or put you in contact with the appropriate 
person. 

Amber has earned accolades from her peers, both inside and outside of the Board, for 
her assistance to staff on Contracts and Procurement.  She is a quick study and goes 
out of her way to learn a new process.  She always maintains a very professional and 
positive attitude, which is very much appreciated by her peers. 

The Board has been growing considerably in terms of number of staff and sections, and 
Amber has worked quickly and efficiently to help managers fill the open vacancies so 
that we can meet our goals and succeed in our future vision. 
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With this award, the Board is pleased to recognize and thank Amber for her 
dedication and service. 
 

 


